
Redwood City Señors Softball Club
Minutes for December 4, 2024 Board of Directors meeting

Meeting brought to order at 6:40 p.m.
The meeting was held at the Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City
Board members present: Dennis Logie, William Picht, Pete Lewis,
Ron Okada, Randy Gavron and Deborah Coyne
Absent but on the phone: Mike Lake, Rick Bowlby
Guest: Brenda Guzman

AGENDA ITEMS

1.  Minutes and Treasurer’s Report approved
2.  Christmas Party update.  The committee has everything in place for   
     Saturday’s event.  
3.  Saturday rules meeting was at Harry’s Hofbrau @ 5:00, before the regular
     meeting. Five of seven of the teams were present. See website for rules 
     update. 
4.  For registering online, a person must create an account first, then proceed
     with application or renewal.
5.  Pat Michael has accepted, for the second year, the position of tournament 
     director for our annual NCSSA Redwood City Señors Tournament. 
6.  Night League: Pete Lewis is stepping down as night league commissioner due  
     to his move out of the area. Mike Lake and Randy Gavron are stepping into 
     the position, sharing duties.  
7.  Still working on ideas for the donation we received from Ron Baughman.

Meeting adjourned 8:10p.m.
Next meeting 01/08/25  immediately following Annual meeting
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne

     


